
 
 

 

August 15, 2021 
 

MCT #5 ROUTE TO CHANGE IN BROOKLYN 

Effective Sunday, August 15, the #5 Tri-City Regional will only 
serve the 3rd and Canal bus stop in Brooklyn. All other bus stops in 
Brooklyn will be discontinued.  
   
For more information visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-
mail info@mct.org. 
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